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CCC Board of Education – Topic Summary 

Topic:   New Program: Emergency Management Professional Certificate of Completion 

Date:   June 25, 2025 

Presenter:   Ashley Sears, Interim Dean of Institutional Effectiveness and Planning 

Division/Department:   Institutional Effectiveness and Planning 

RECOMMENDATION:   Approve the new Emergency Management Professional Certificate of Completion 

 
 
REASON FOR BOARD CONSIDERATION: 
Board review is required for offerings that are submitted to the Northwest Commission on Colleges and 
Universities (NWCCU) for approval.  

 
BACKGROUND: 
The Emergency Management Professional certificate is a related one-year certificate that is fully imbedded in 
the Emergency Management Professional AAS. This program can work with, be a benefit to and benefit from 
programs under our Wildland Fire and GIS programs. From partners and advisory board members and 
meetings it has become clear that Emergency Management positions are in demand within local, state and 
federal agencies and local business of a certain size. 
 
BUDGET IMPACT/SOURCE OF FUNDS: 
Current student services can support the Emergency Management Professional Certificate of Completion. 
Facilities currently support our students and will continue to do so. 
 
ATTACHMENTS: 
Exhibit A - Program Supporting Document  
Exhibit B – Curriculum Committee Draft Meeting Minutes from 06-06-2025 
 
 
FUTURE REPORT: 
No future report is planned.  However, the Board will be notified of any major changes to this program, such 
as a program suspension. 
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